
 

    

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

       Dear parents, 

Islamic department wishing you Happy Eid and for parents who travel for Hajj this year HAJJ MABROOR  

Insha Allah.  

 Year1 group will study the following topic in Islamic studies during the next week commencing (4-10-2015)  
 
Topic to be covered: 

Lessons Objectives Home learning 

 

 
Unit A chapter 2 

 
Searching for Allah 

 
 
 

 
1- Students will Learn that 
we must worship Allah 
alone and no one else as it 
is a deadly sin. 

 
Memorize suratul Fateha. 
Collect or draw pictures of things remind 
you that Allah is “Al-Khaliq” stick them on a 
poster and write “ Allah is Al- Khaliq “ at the 
top. 

                         

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child.  h.kamel_JPS@gemsedu.com 

The links bellow would help you help your child learning more in Islamic. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=U7af2isLy0E 

http://quran.com 

http://www.muslimvideo.com 
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